
 
 

 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING 
IJmond North Sea Canal Area 
Central Nautical Management 

 
 
Announcement No.2023 /002 Amsterdam, 12 January 2023 
 
 
 
Subject:  
Designation of parts of the Minervahaven, Nieuwe Houthaven, and Houthaven as an area where 
moored ships, on the ground of the Regional Port Bye-laws for the North Sea Canal Area 2019, 
are prohibited from using a generator and/or operate a main and/or auxiliary engine. 
 
The Director of the Public Body Central Nautical Management, who is also the State Harbour 
Master, announces the following: 
 
In the areas located in the Minervahaven, Nieuwe Houthaven, and Houthaven, as shown in 
drawing N0676v02 (see Appendix), it is prohibited to use a generator and/or operate a main 
and/or auxiliary engine with effect from 16 January 2023 
 
The areas where this prohibition applies will be designated on the basis of Decree No. CNB / 
2022/50. 
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area,  
also the (State) Harbour Master 
 
 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Annex: drawing N0676v02 
 
 



 

 


